
SUMMER WALKING WEEKEND 
at The NighƟngale Centre 

FRIDAY 14th to SUNDAY 16TH JULY 2023 

The Peak District is a lovely place to walk either on your own or with 
others. This Summer Walking Weekend  is a chance to meet new 
people or reconnect with friends, explore this lovely area, find parts 
you didn’t know existed with  the  chance to relax in the clear air of 
the countryside surrounding this beautifully situated venue.   

Information about walks – some direct from the centre itself  - is 
available as are good  facilities for walkers (packed lunches, drying 
area etc). 

This weekend will be full board from Friday dinner until Sunday lunch 
inclusive. Prices for the weekend range from £154.00-£164.00 
depending on the type of room  (ensuite or non en-suite etc).   

         
 

Places are sƟll available so why not ring or email the NighƟngale 
Centre and book yourself in?  Or you can speak to us for more 
informaƟon about the weekend.  We’d love to see you.  

info@thenightingalecentre.org.uk 

Tel: 01298871218 


